
 

 

 

April 17, 2020 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

  Due to Covid 19 the Zoning Board of Adjustment had to postpone their hearing concerning a request of 

Stephen Simpson for a special exception @ 15 Dame Rd. to operate a wedding/events venue.  

The rescheduled hearing will be held via “Open Voice” on April 28 @ 7:00PM. If you wish to participate 

you would dial 1-888-585-9008, then when instructed do conference room number 410-127-257. You 

will be allowed to hear the conversation. If you wish to speak hit *9. The Chairman will unmute you and 

you can than speak. If you cannot get through you can call 603-496-8212.  

  

 

Mark Howard, Chairman  


